
From: jenna mattison [mailto:jennamattison@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wed 7/15/2009 4:13 PM 
To: Yacknin, Hallie 
Subject: filmaker re:Edison San Joaquin Valley Cross Loop 

Hello, 
  
I'm a Los Angeles writer and film maker who recently purchased a ranch in Elderwood, Ca. I have read 
about the proposed lines and I wanted to make sure you were aware that the environmental impact study 
left out the fact that there are vernal pools and Indian Burial grounds on the proposed Route #2 & #6. 
Infact these areas are so rich in history and producing crops that I can't imagine this route would be an 
option. I understand that you must have a very daunting task of presiding over issues such as these but I 
truly believe that this issue is really going to come down to Edison's money. Sure route #3 may cost a bit 
more now but in 100 years when these historical sites are still preserved no one will be arguing over 
how much it cost to save them. And as for the vernal pools in the proposed route#3 they already have 
the existing lines over them so they are not viable or preservable. Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jenna Mattison 
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